
116th Convention of the Episcopal Church in Utah 
 

Report of the Episcopal Relief and Development Coordinator 
 
Our Utah Contributions were: 
 
1st Quarter :  $ 3,305.00 
2nd Quarter:   $ 4,860.00 
3rd Quarter:   $ 7,040.00 
4th Quarter:     $ 25,077.00 
 
Because of matched donations in the fourth quarter, many of our parishes send in 
the increased amount toward the end of the year.  
 
I would like to refresh names and emails of each parish's liaison for ERD.  Please 
send to me at deannasueadams@gmail.com 
 
Thank you, 
The Rev. Deanna Sue Adams, Deacon 
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